MASTERS TEST JUNE 17™, 2022

CONGRATULATIONS TO ALL THOSE MASTERS WHO TESTED!

“Special congrats” to Kim’s TKD newest 8" Dan- GM Josh Henkle

GGM Kim would say regularly after tests: “With each new level of belt rank comes greater responsibility,
not only to yourself, but to lower ranks — You are no longer who you were, you are something more”.
For Masters this is at a heightened level as this extends to not only their school but to the Kim’s TKD
organization. The hard work and dedication to their students enable the growth and success of Kim’'s
TKD, thereby continuing GGM Kim’s legacy.
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